

33 Perry Avenue • Attleboro, MA 02703 • 508-455-6200 • Fax 508-455-6211 • www.AmegoInc.org

Executive Management

John Randall, MPA, M.Ed., LABA, BCBA, President and CEO

Penny Potter, CPO

Kevin Johnson, CFO

Kellie Lennon, COO

Board of Directors

Paul F. Bergman, President Mark Hatch, BS, Treasurer Lisa Brown, MS, M.Ed., Clerk Michael J. Borr, Director Joel Goloskie, Esq., Director Christine Hubbard, JD, Director Kathryn Shore, MBA, Director Christopher Timson, Esq., Director Regina Yando, Ph.D., Director July 24, 2020

Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders:

The reopening of our school program with our day-only students this week was a success. We are grateful for the hard work our staff put into preparing and executing a safe and productive first week of school for several of our students.

Staff in our Attleboro and Northboro locations have been working diligently over the past several weeks and we are ready for the phased reopening of our adult programs on Monday.

As always, we appreciate the generosity of the monetary gifts and in-kind items that have been donated for our individuals. We truly appreciate your generosity.

We hope you have a nice weekend and look forward to connecting next week.

Thank you,

John Lundell

President and Chief Executive Officer

LOCATIONS

Corporate Office 33 Perry Avenue Attleboro, MA 02703

71 Lyman Street Northborough, MA 01532

122 Grove Street Franklin, MA 02038

41 Pleasant Street Norton, MA 02766

65 East Nasa Boulevard Suite 101 Melbourne, FL 32901